
TOWN OF PALM BEACH UNITED WAY
16TH ANNUAL 

Turkey Trot

THANK YOU

Dear Turkey Trot Family,

We are truly touched by your support of the 16th Annual  
Town of Palm Beach United Way Turkey Trot. As co-chairs 
of this cherished event, we want to express our heartfelt 
appreciation and excitement as we continue this unique 
Thanksgiving tradition.

For us, Thanksgiving represents values such as family, 
community, gratitude, and giving back. The Trot embodies 
these principles, bringing together friends and neighbors  
from our communities while making a meaningful difference  
in the lives of underprivileged children and adults in Palm 
Beach County.

It is your registrations and generous donations that empower 
the Town of Palm Beach United Way to provide grants to local 
nonprofit agencies in our community. These grants, in turn, 
provide thousands of people in need with the opportunity 
to enjoy a Thanksgiving meal. This year, thanks to your 
support, we were able to provide meals to more than 6,200 
individuals.

We want to extend our deepest gratitude once again for 
helping us bring comfort, hope, and joy to our less fortunate 
neighbors. Your kindness and generosity are what make this 
event so special and impactful.

With blessings,

Francesca and William Finck 
Gabrielle and Scott Fricker 
Turkey Trot Co-Chairs

“Your Thanksgiving Turkey Trot donation 
will help El Sol provide complete holiday 

meal baskets to 50 families. These 
comprehensive meal kits will ensure 
that families in need can enjoy a full 

Thanksgiving dinner, bringing warmth and 
a sense of celebration to those who might 

otherwise struggle to afford a  
special holiday meal.”  

– El Sol



Achievement Centers for Children and Families 375
Adopt-A-Family 80
Aid to Victims of Domestic Abuse 80
Alzheimer’s Community Care 100
Alpert Jewish Family Service 250
American Association of Caregiving Youth 200
Arc of the Glades 50
Arc of Palm Beach County 120
Boys & Girls Clubs of Palm Beach County 400
Caridad Center 118
Catholic Charities 240
Center for Child Counseling 400
DePorres P.L.A.C.E. Inc. 200
Drug Abuse Foundation 144
El Sol 200
Families First 267 
The Glades Initiative 1,250
Healthy Mothers, Healthy Babies 200
HomeSafe 52
The Lord’s Place 580
Milagro Center 154
NCJW Palm Beach 200
Opportunity Early Childhood and Family Center 267
Take Stock in Children 123
Urban Youth Impact 127
YMCA of the Palm Beaches 111
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TURKEY TROT BENEFICIARIES Your Turkey Trot registrations help provide Thanksgiving meals to clients at several 
of our nonprofit partner agencies from Jupiter to Boca Raton to Belle Glade.

  6,288

AGENCY NUMBER SERVED  

“The Turkey Trot funds will be 
used to purchase and provide hot 

Thanksgiving meals with sides and 
dessert for 120 local seniors from 

underserved communities who do not 
have family in the area and are alone 
for the holiday. Volunteers and board 

members serve our guests and mingle 
with them throughout the event to 

create a warm sense of community.”  

– YMCA of the Palm Beaches

“The generous funding from the  
Town of Palm Beach United Way Turkey 

Trot will help us purchase Kosher 
products for our Thanksgiving food bags. 

The rising food costs over the last two 
years have significantly increased the 

already high cost of Kosher food.  
At the same time, we have seen a rapid 

increase in the number of clients – 
especially families with children and 

vulnerable seniors –  seeking our  
food insecurity services.” 

 
– Alpert Jewish Family Service


